
Dear Friends of Street School:

Thank you for making the 2022-2023 school year one of our best yet!  
In 2023, we celebrated our 50th year of service to the Tulsa 
community. What an accomplishment! We truly could not carry out 
our important mission without the support from you and so many 
individuals, businesses, and organizations across the state.  
 
I feel so fortunate to have been serving our students and their 
families for over 18 years in different roles. I started as a therapeutic 
counselor, then as the Clinical Director, then as the COO, and finally  
in my current position as President & CEO since July.  

It is an honor to be leading such an outstanding organization that is 
truly changing lives. Our outcomes demonstrate this year after year!  
As you will see from our annual report, last school year we served  
223 students, which is the largest number of students we’ve ever 
served. Wow!

The graduating class of 2024 is on track to be the largest class in our 
history. For the first time since the start of the pandemic, we are fully 
staffed, and our classrooms are at capacity. It is an exciting time to  
be at Street School!

We are hopeful about the future and the impact Street School will 
have on our community over the next 50 years. We are grateful for  
the opportunity to partner with you in creating opportunities, building 
healthy minds, and preparing our students for the future. Thank YOU!

Jana Emerson, LCSW 
President & CEO

INSIDE FRONT PAGE 2


